

State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Jim Doyle, Governor Scott Hassett, Secretary 101 S. Webster St.

Box 7921

Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7921

Telephone 608-266-2621

FAX 608-267-3579

TTY 608-267-6897

October 11, 2006

Mr. William P. Scott, Esq. Dewitt, Ross & Steves, S. C. for Ehrlich Family Limited Partnership 13935 Bishop Drive, Suite 300 Brookfield, WI 53005

Subject: Potential Claim Notification for Express Dry Cleaner on North Main St. in Racine

Dear Mr. Scott:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your potential claim notification for the Dry Cleaners Environmental Response Program. As required by Wisconsin State Statue 292.65(4)(d), I am advising you that, based on the preliminary information you provided on the Potential Claim Notification form, I estimate that you are eligible to apply to the program for reimbursement as a personal representative of the property owned by the Ehrlich Family Limited Partnership, that has a licensed dry cleaner working on it. Please know that I will not be able to make any reimbursements unless all current and past fees are paid by the dry cleaner license holder according to Wisconsin State Statue 292.65(8)(d)7. I check on that before every reimbursement claim is paid.

Complete information and details of the dry-cleaning program are available on-line at http://www.dnr.state.wi.us/org/aw/rr/financial/dryclean.html. Please call me (608)-266-1967 if you have any questions about the program or the reimbursement process. Also at this time there are funds for average sites. More current information on fund availability will come when you receive your acknowledgement letter after sending in each of your reimbursement requests.

Please keep in close contact with your DNR Project Manager, Mark Drews at 262-574-2146, throughout the entire clean up process and before you begin the site investigation bidding process. Be sure to communicate with Mark Drews because you will need his approval sign off on the site investigation bid before work gets started, in order to get reimbursed for any work. Thank you for participating in this important project.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Soellner Dry Cleaning Fund Manager

cc - Mark Drews - DNR - SER

